
Wee Jasper Community Association.
Minutes General Meeting

1st. November 2014

Present:

Chris Streeter, Jean-Luc Foulon, Michael Carey, John Robinson, Michael Smith, Janet Smith, John Parker,

Kerry Parker, Councillor Geoff Frost, Ian Cathles, Helen Cathles, Geoff Kell.

Apologies:

Jennifer Barton, Charlie Barton, Bob Holloway, Irene Holloway, Jean Robinson, Chris Garner, Rosemary

Robinson.

Minutes of previous meeting moved as correct Janet Smith sec. Jean-Luc Foulon.

Matters arising:

Memorial Stone. John Parker reported he had contacted Siggy Riedel and he was very happy to help

with the stone work.

Michael Carey moved to keep wording simple.

Lest we forget-

Those who have served in Peace and War.

Sec. Janet Smith. Carried.

Load limit have been removed from Nottingham and Tumut roads, stock trucks can travel these roads

loaded without permits, a change in legislation NHVR, has created confusion. YVC waiting on

clarification, to the legality of the change.

Reporting of quarry trucks, not much can be done other than to obtain rego number, time and date of

sighting, to ascertain they were actually quarry trucks.

Permanent Secretary, Jennifer Barton indicated via email she was willing to take the position, when she

returned from Overseas.

Helen Cathles nominated Jennifer sec. Michael Smith.

Treasures Report:

In absence of Treasurer Michael Carey presented report:

Sec. John Robinson.

Correspondence:



E-mail Jennifer Barton.

Photos should be ready by end of term.

It was decided best not to hang them until after School breakup.

No need for a launch or lunch a low key event prior to New Year’s Eve celebration was deemed best.

John Robinson to organise.

Community Paddock:

Neil Carey’s sheep doing a great job, thank you.

Thank you to Michael Smith for mowing Street.

General Business:

Rabbits causing problem under Hall, Helen Cathles moved we purchase two $99.00 rabbit

exterminators to try.

Sec. John Robinson.

Dragon Dreaming,

Helen Cathles reported contrary to Media cover the weekend was very successful, and peaceful.

Councillor Geoff Frost attended the Festival and found it all very positive.

Community Stall was a success again, Helen thanked all those who helped Monies to go to Community

Assoc., School, RFS. And Tourist Group.

Helen moved a letter be sent to Yass Tribune, Yass Police, Canberra Times, and 666 ABC Radio,

indicating there was another side to the weekend other than the negative reporting so far.

John Robinson indicated he would like to organise a New Year’s Eve event at the Hall, it was voted a

good idea and John will get a group together to organise something.

Next Meeting. 7th. Feb. 2015 at 9am.

Meeting Closed 10 45 am.


